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We are looking forward to our Coronation celebrations. Remember, that we invite everyone to wear 

red, white and blue to school tomorrow. Also, parents of children in the Lower school will need to 

collect their commemorative Coronation Mug, which Cricklade Court Leet are very kindly giving to all 

the children in the school. 

Next week, our Year 6 children will be sitting their SATs along with all the peers at schools across 

the country. We will be inviting our children to school extra early to do a ‘wake up warm up’ and then 

to share breakfast together. I know that I can confidently say that they will approach these with a 

positive attitude and support each other. As always, we are extremely proud of how hard the children 

have worked in preparing for these tests and know that they will do their best, which is all we ever 

ask of them. These are just a small measure of one area of their work throughout our school. We also 

celebrate their achievements in being responsible citizens and good friends as well as their accolades 

in other areas, such as music and sport, and all that they bring to our school. Good Luck Year 6!  

Once again, I hope that you have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend.   Jennifer Bayne 

      

 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week!  

Bees – Oliver & Raife   Butterflies – Oscar & Maggie  

1A – April-Rose & Jan  1CS – Gracie-May & Tiggy 

2H – Harrison & Darcy    2T- Romeo & Annabelle 

3/4C – Grayson & Euan    3/4L – Harrison & Eloise   3/4R – Daniel & Lauren 

5O – Finn & Eleanor    5S – Olivia H & George  

6B – Isaac & Isla   6J- Evelyn & Eliza  

 

House Captains – Terms 5 & 6 

We are delighted to be able to announce our Year 6 House Captains for the next two terms. Well 

done to the following children for being awarded this role by the staff at our School. 

St Patrick – Isobel L & Dougie    St George – Amelia & Imogen 

St David – Elsie & Benjy     St Andrew – Abigail & Eloise G 
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10p Toast 

This is just a reminder that we serve toast every morning for any child who gets to school 

on time. Take up at the moment is rather low and so we are having to look at whether we 

can continue with this next term. If there is a reasonable demand, then we will continue 

for the rest of this academic year and review for September. 

Fundraising Success! 

Well done to Florence (3/4L) who has set herself the challenge of 50 miles in 

30 days in order to raise money for ‘Stand Up To Cancer’. Her challenge finishes 

on May 12th and we are giving her some final encouragement to complete this. So 

far, she has raised a superb £250 and run 30.7 miles! Go Florence!  

 

Dancing Distinction! 

Well done to Lily (3/4L) who has been working hard the past few months in 

preparation for her ISTD Primary Tap exam, which took place 2 weeks ago. Lily got 

the results over the weekend and we were thrilled to discover that she passed with 

a distinction!  

Netball Match Report – Home v Brookfield 

On Tuesday, 2nd May, St Sampson’s played Brookfield, who are unbeaten in the 

league. We knew it was going to be a hard battle. After the third quarter, we were 

down 2-7 and hoping for a strong final quarter. In the final quarter, we were 

determined to score one more goal, which we did, but the score ended up 3-14.  

Team: Matilda, Emily, Lily C, Lacey-Mae, Charlotte, Eliza & Lara 

Goals scorers: Lacy-Mae (2), Emily  POTM: Matilda 

Thank you to Mr Smith & Mrs Bray 

 

 

Matilda 


